## October 03, 2024

Message from the Principal of John Cabot Catholic Secondary School

Dear John Cabot community member,

On September 24<sup>th</sup> I sent an email to the community with respect to our 'first' Catholic School Council meeting to be held on Tuesday, October 8 at 6:30 PM. <u>Unfortunately, due to a scheduling oversight, this meeting needs to be rescheduled.</u> To that end, please note that this meeting has been moved to Wednesday, October 9 at 6:30 PM in the Conference Room located in the Main Office.

If you are interested in being considered for a position on our Catholic School Council, please fill in the form that is attached and send it back to the following email by Wednesday, Oct. 9 at 9:00 a.m. CABOTCSCInfo@dpcdsb.org

Positions	that are	onen f	or nom	ination	include:
FUSILIULIS	tilat ale	Openi	01 110111	manon	motude.

- 1. Chair
- 2. Secretary
- 3. Treasurer
- 4. Parish Representative
- 5. Community Representative
- 6. Ontario Association of Parents in Catholic Education [OAPCE] Representative

If you wish to attend this meeting virtually, please send this request by Wednesday Oct. 9 at 9:00 to the email address given above.

All the best,

**Christopher Vincent** 

Principal